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Marie Dunne - Commun. Mgr

Shannon, Colm [Colm.Shannon_

From:

Sent: 29 September 2004 12:15

To: Marie Dunne - Commun. Mgr
Subject: FW: SLT statement to UTV (27/8/04q
importance: High

Sensitivity: Confidential
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Marie

For your information.

Colm

————— Original Message-----
From: Baxter, Clare

,~ESent: 29
- 5To: Shannon, Colm

Subiject:

September 2004 11:14

FW: SLT statement to UTV (27/8/04q

.. Importance: High
Sensitivity: Confidential

————— Orig
From: Hal
Sent: 29

To: Baxte
Subject:

Importanc
Sensitivi

This mess
Clare

t..3 discus

-rr‘

inal Message—--—-—--—-

1 Janet [mailto:JHalll N

September 2004 10:48

r Clare
SLT statement to UTV (27/8/04q

e: High
ty: Confidential

age 1is bound by the disclaimer below.

sed.

.11 keep 1n touch.

Best wishes.

Janet

PS - Bridget's direct nu

next week when 1 am on leave.

Janet Hall
Communications/public affairs manager
Sperrin Lakeland Trust

Trust Headquarters
Tyrone and Fermanagh Hospital

Omagh, Co Tyrone
Fax:

Email:

<mailto:jhall - -1

<http://www.sperrin-lakeland.org/> www.sperrin-lakeland.oxrg

RF — ALTNAGELVIN

nwber is [N should you need to contact her

023-065-157
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DISCLAIMER - The information contained within this email is confidential. It
may also be legally privileged. It is intended only for the stated
addressee (s) and access to it by any other person is unauthorised. If you
are not an addressee, you must not disclose, copy or circulate or in any
other way use or rely on the information contained in this email. Such
unauthorised use may be unlawful. If you have received this emall 1n error,

please inform us immediately by telephone on _ or e-mall us at
ithelpdes NG :.c dclete it and all copies from your system.

Incoming Mail Disclaimer

Altnagelvin Hospital HSS Trust may monitor the content of emails sent and received
via its network for the purposes of ensuring compliance with 1its policies and
procedures.

For supp t I.T. Department ;_ ExXt. -
Fmail I

"
-lrfl LI

023-065-158
RF — ALTNAGELVIN .



PR603 / 27 September 2004

HEALTH AND SOCIAL CARE TRUST

PRESS STATEMENT TO UTV

The Trust deeply regret the death of Lucy Crawford and would wish again to express
their heartfelt apologies to her family.

We would wish to assure the people of our local community that the systems which

contributed to Lucy’s death in April 2000 have been changed and improved.

In view of the ongoing examination by the General Medical Council and the ongoing
detailed review of the Trust’s handling of Lucy’s death, we feel it would be

inappropriate for the Trust to comment further at this time. ¢

... ENDS

Further enquiries should be directed to:

Janet Hall

Communications/Public Affairs Manager
Trust Headquarters

Strathdene House

Tyrone and Fermanagh Hospital

OMAGH
Co Tyrone BT79 ONS

Tel:
Fax:
Pager:
E-mail: }hall
Internet: www.sperrin-lakeland.org

out-of-hours contact)
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